
Craig Stewart
Warren
LD 1693
To Whom it May Concern:
I’m a constituent of yours here in Maine and I am writing to ask you to vote NO on the 
proposed tobacco tax and ban on flavored tobacco and vapor products. Adult tobacco 
consumers have already been demonized enough and don’t deserve to keep being targeted. 
Bans and tax increases will cause adult tobacco consumers such as myself to drive across 
state lines to purchase products, meaning lost revenue and jobs for our state. In addition, by 
making vapor products and smokeless tobacco more expensive, adult smokers will be less 
likely to switch to smoking cessation tools. 

If you really want to reduce the harm from smoking cigarettes, please vote NO on the 
statewide proposal to increase taxes or ban tobacco products altogether. Thank you 
for your time.
Regards, 
Craig Stewart 
1625 Atlantic Hwy
Warren, ME 04864


